
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/30/2018 2:30:26 AM

First name: Brandon

Last name: Cox

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I have always dreamed of coming to the Kenai Peninsula to enjoy the boundless opportunities the

great outdoors offers.  As an avid snowmobiler I was primarily interested in one day exploring the backcountry

with my family on our snowmobiles.  Sleds allow us to access areas in winter that would otherwise be almost

impossible for my wife and daughter without the assistance of a snowmobile. These experiences are priceless

and ones that I hope my daughters will someday her able to relive with their now kids.

 

I was surprised to find out they are considering closing access to terrain on the Kenai Peninsula.  

Alternatives C and. D in the proposal seemed especially limiting and I oppose them firmly. 

 

I understand the need to set aside some areas but if I read correctly that was already done in 2002 with 1.4

million acres designated Wilderness.

 

I hope you consider not adding to the Wilderness and closing access to snow machines.

 

Thank you for the consideration. 

 

 


